
 

 

 

 

ATTENTION ALL RIDERS 

 
Dear Riders, 
 
We would like to inform you that the official presentation of the GP of Sweden in Skövde will take place tomorrow, 
Thursday afternoon. 
 
We kindly ask all riders to gather at the podium area at 17:15, fully dressed in riding gear. At 17:30, a marshal-
led parade will depart towards Skövde City Center. 
 
The opening ceremony will begin with a stunt show, and riders will return to the paddock at approximately 18:30. 
 
Please remember to ride responsibly throughout the city parade—no wheelies or burnouts. 
 
Important Information: 
 
This request has come directly from the Moto Club FMCK Skövde and the City Hall of Skövde. Your support and 
positive participation are essential. By attending, you will play a significant role in ensuring the continued backing 
of the local community, a key factor in securing the long-term future of enduro events in this region. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and look forward to seeing you all there. 
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THURSDAY | MAY 22ND – Open Ceremony & Riders´ Parade                               
 


